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Comments: This land swap is not in the best interest of the public as planned.  While better access to the Crazies

and reduction of checkerboarded land is a worthwhile goal, the current proposal seems to advantage the land

swapped to private ownership.  Current trail easements should not be relinquished.  Lands transferred to private

ownership should be required to carry conservation easements to maintain the character of the land.  This

proposal should not be accepted as currently written, but should be strengthened to truly enhance and protect

the Crazies for the future.


